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COMMUNITY

CHIW takes fall social to ‘Open Door’

Mike Ellis

More than a dozen ladies
from the Clarendon Hills
chapter of the Infant Welfare
Society of Chicago auxilia-

-ty (CHIW) enjoyed a night
out during their fall social at
The Open Door Bottle Shop
and Taproom in downtown
Clarendon Hills on Oct. 27.

Members were asked to
bring hats and gloves to
contribute to CHIW’s annu-
al coat drive, before catch-
ing up with each other at
the downtown business dis-
trict’s newest and most pop-
ular attraction:

The chapter unveiled the
date of its annual benefit—
April 22, 2022—which will
incorporate a spring flair,

and move from Saturday to For more information

Friday night. about the Clarendon Hills
Traditionally held in late chapter of the Infant Welfare

January, the last time CHIW  Society auxiliary, visit www.

hosted an in-person benefit clarendonhillsinfantwelfare.

was in early 2020, prior to org.

the Coronavirus pandemic.
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Clarendon Hills Infant Welfare member Danielle McNally, president Melissa Wood-
bury and benefit co-chair Jenny Pace attended the chapter’s fall social on Oct. 27.




